
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 11/15/2013 1:41:31 PM 

To: Bruno, Kenneth (kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: PAS 55 update meeting? 

Terrific - thanks Ken. 

From: Bruno, Kenneth [mailto:kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Friday, November 15, 2013 1:40 PM 
To: Doll, Laura 
Subject: RE: PAS 55 update meeting? 

Okay let's do it. I prefer Bishop Ranch but need to be in SF that day so I'll schedule the breezeway. 
See you then, 

Ken 

From: Doll, Laura fmailto:LRDD@pqe.com1 
Sent: Friday, November 15, 2013 1:37 PM 
To: Bruno, Kenneth 
Subject: RE: PAS 55 update meeting? 

I'm fine with the breezeway! Or you could come here? 

Or even Bishop Ranch'.' 

What is easiest for you? 

From: Bruno, Kenneth fmailto:kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.qov1 
Sent: Friday, November 15, 2013 1:35 PM 
To: Doll, Laura 
Subject: RE: PAS 55 update meeting? 
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Hi Laura - Unfortunately our only meeting room is completely booked that day, unless you want to try 
the breezeway. 

From: Doll, Laura fmailto:LRDD@PQe.com1 
Sent: Friday, November 15, 2013 12:33 PM 
To: Bruno, Kenneth 
Subject: RE: PAS 55 update meeting? 

The 25th would be best. I am headed out on an early flight to Texas on the 26th. 

ANY time on the 25th can work for us. 

Let me know your preference, and thanks Ken. 

From: Bruno, Kenneth fmailto:kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.qovl 
Sent: Friday, November 15, 2013 12:23 PM 
To: Doll, Laura 
Subject: RE: PAS 55 update meeting? 

Hi Laura - Yes we definitely spoke about it - I may have dropped the ball on getting back to you. Does 
the 25th or 26th of November work for you? 

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pqe.com1 
Sent: Friday, November 15, 2013 12:20 PM 
To: Bruno, Kenneth 
Subject: PAS 55 update meeting? 

Ken 

For the life of me, I thought we had scheduled a meeting with Javid Khan (from PG&E) to give 
you an update of where we are on PAS 55 in advance of the upcoming Lloyd's visit the first 
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week in December. 

But I don't find it in my emails or on my calendar! 

Did we even talk about this? 

I think it would be good to have an hour or so with you and whomever of your team you would 
like, but it would need to happen in the next two weeks - and there's that whole Thanksgiving 
thing. 

Do you have any time? 

Thanks 

Laura 

Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 
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